


 

bUneke's Last Newsletter 
for 2024 

We thought we'd end our year of monthly newsletters with the back 
cover of bUneke Magazine Issue 29. 

Your Board of Directors has been busy and it's been growing! In fact, 
a stranger approached Mary at one of her author's events and asked 
to be on the board. If he's serious, he'll be invited to shadow the team 
for a while before being formally invited to sit on the board. We still 
have room on our advisory council if you'd like to take on more 
responsibility - but not too much. 

Our grant committee has been hard at work applying for funds and 
our fundraiser on Facebook has picked up momentum. Remember, it 
doesn't take a lot to make a huge difference and if more people 
donate, we'll be able to do more amazing things! Click HEREto go to 
our Facebook fundraiser. 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/982303507252702/
https://www.facebook.com/donate/982303507252702/


Happy Holidays!  
It doesn't matter if you celebrate Rosa Parks Day, 

Cupcake Day or Christmas Day; we'll celebrate with 
you. If you celebrate Hanaukkah, Kwanzaa, or 

Christmas Adam Day and Christmas Eve; we'd love to 
hear from you and add your holiday photos to our 

bUneke was There collection!  

We hope you enjoy Issue 
29 of bUneke Magazine 
along with your holiday 
traditions. Our writers 

shared their own stories 
and the stories of others. 
Click the image to read 

the digital issue. 

Mary has taken the month 

of December off, so 

writers and subscribers 

may experience a delay in 

receiving printed copies of 

the magazine. Rest 

assured, she will take 

care of everything in 

January, when she 

returns. 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/c5f5595a6c.html
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/c5f5595a6c.html

